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NOTICE 
 

It is hereby informed to all the students of St. Mary's 

College Bachelor of Education and Higher Studies that 

as per the Notice of Department of Higher Education 

Memo No.1058-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 

28.10.2021 published by WBUTTEPA, the College will 

re-open on and from16th November 2021(Tuesday). 

 


